Parents of Community Partnerships Academy students commit to:

· Check the website regularly (http://www.bhscpa.org) to see if your child has homework, and what your child’s homework is.

· Check twice a month with all your child’s teachers to make sure that your child is doing the homework.

· If you are having problems with your child’s education ask for help immediately.

· Make sure your child eats a healthy breakfast and gets enough sleep.

· Make sure your child is prepared for school (clothes, utensils, etc.)

· Attend at least one BHS open house per year.

· Attend at least five Community Partnerships Academy parent council meetings per year.

· Attend the annual Community Partnerships Academy student exhibition at the end of the year.

· Volunteer for CP Academy a minimum of ten hours per year (mailings, phone calls, field trips….)

· Reward your child if there is significant improvement in academic performance.

· Make a four-year plan for your child.

· Talk to your child’s counselor at least once a year.

· Talk to the college advisor at least once while your child is at BHS.

· Attend a College/Career Center program at least twice a year (see the BHS website:  http://www.bhs.berkeley.k12.ca..us/services/collegecenter.html).

· Actively participate in community service and service-learning projects.

· Support positive community development through respectful words and actions.

